
  

Mass Intentions – May 
 

Saturday  13th  12 Noon  Joshua Allen’s Baptism 

  5.00 pm Romeo Romano & Giuseppe Ali Anni.  

 

Sunday 14th  9.00 am  People of the Parish   

  10.30 am Catherine Norris – Recently Deceased 

 

Monday 15th  No Mass 

   

Tuesday  16th  No Mass   

 

Wednesday 17th  6.00 pm Vigil for The Ascension of The Lord  

 

Thursday 18th  7.00 pm The Ascension of The Lord –Day of Obligation 

 

Friday 19th   6.00 pm Riccardo Granieri R.I.P.   

 

Saturday 20th  12 Noon Saoirse Horgan’s Baptism   

5.00 pm  

 

Sunday 21st  9.00 am  People of the Parish  

  10.30  

 

Fr. Benedict with will be celebrating the Masses on Wednesday 17th, 

Thursday 18th & Friday 19th. 

 

I shall ask the Father, and he will give you another Advocate – the Holy Spirit. 

First Reading: Acts 8:5-8  

Philip went to a Samaritan town and proclaimed the Christ to them.  The people united in welcoming the message Philip preached, either because 
they had heard of the miracles he worked or because they saw them for themselves. They laid hands on them, and they received          the Holy 
Spirit. 

Responsorial Psalm 65:1-7 Cry out with joy to God all the earth.  

Second Reading: 1 Peter 3:15 -18 

Reverence the Lord Christ in your hearts, and always have your answer ready for people who ask you for the reason for the hope you all have.   In 

the body he was put to death, in the spirit he was raised to life. 

Gospel: John 14:15-21  

Jesus said to his disciples: “If you love me you will keep my commandments.  I shall ask the Father and he will give you another Advocate,              

the Holy Spirit, to be with you forever.” 

Corpus Christi - Sunday 11th June:  12 Noon 

Fr Sean would like to have a party after the 10.30 Mass. Hopefully it will be a wonderfully warm day. Margaret’s idea for food would be an 

International themed Bring & Share Cold Buffet.  If you have a family recipe that you would like to prepare for the Feast, make sure you put     

your name down on the list that will be available nearer the date. 

It will also be a lovely way of celebrating with the children who will have made their First Holy Communion on this day. Please put the date in 

your diary. 

Signup sheets will be at the back of the Church from next weekend. 

 
Sick List 

The Sick and the Housebound in our parish – 
We pray especially for: Winifred Winstone, Elizabeth Le Juge de 

Segrais, Dhoon Casstells, Patrick Rice, Alison Marshall, Laurence 

Sherwood, Phyllis Edwards, Michael Glencross, Paul Donnelly, 

Andrew Reilly, Matthew Fernandez, Colin & Kathleen Humphreys, 

Margaret Tucker, Catherine Clifford, Willie Nordick, Pierre Corrun 

 
LATELY DEAD 
We pray for Catherine Norris, recently deceased, and all grieving 

families.  

If you wish to add a name to our sick list or the deceased list, 

please let Annabelle know. 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI, TRING 
6th Sunday of Easter 

First Reading: Acts 8:5-8, 14-17 – Responsorial Psalm – 65: 1-7 16, 20  
Second Reading 1 Peter 3:15 -18, Gospel - John 14:23 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Parish Priest –: frseanthornton@btinternet.com 

Administrator: Annabelle Halliday: tring@rcdow.org.uk 

Office Hours: 9.00 am – 12.00 Noon – Mon, Wed   

Fri 9am – 1.00 pm 

Hall Hire: Sheree Kerr – e-mail: shereekerr9@gmail.com 

Corpus Christi Church Tring, Langdon Street, HP23 6BA Tel: 
01442 823161 - e-mail: tring@rcdow.org.uk – Fr. Sean’s 
landline 01442 505930 
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Dates free for Mass Intentions for May 

 
Wednesday 17th  6.00 pm 

Saturday 20th  5.00 pm  

Sunday 21st  10.30 am 

    

Please let me know if you wish to book a Mass. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives (PSRs) – 

Sue Wright PSR: tringsg2@safeguardrcdow.org.uk 

Heather Houston PSR: tringsg1@safeguardrcdow.org.uk 

 

 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives (PSRs) – 

Sue Wright PSR: tringsg2@safeguardrcdow.org.uk 

Heather Houston PSR: 

tringsg1@safeguardrcdow.org.uk 

 

Church Offerings  

If you are a weekly plate giver, would you please 

consider setting up a Standing Order.  

Our bank details are as follows. Please do include your 

name as your reference.  Thank you for your continued 

generosity and support to our parish, it is greatly 

appreciated. 

WRCDT TRING 

40-05-20 

91094998 

 

Standing Order Forms are at the back of the Church, if setting 

one up please remember to tick the Gift Aid box. 

  

Children's liturgy 

Children's liturgy will be held in the hall during the Sunday 9 am 

Mass. The children listen to a reading, have a discussion and do a 

related craft activity. We go from the church to the hall before 

the start of mass and return for the Offertory. Suitable for ages 

up to eight years old. Thank you, Ide Powell. 

 

  

 

Ministers for the weekend of Saturday/ Sunday for 
May 

 
Saturday 13th May 
5.00 pm Mass 
Reader: Olive Conway 
Eucharistic Minister: Jenny Brown 
 
Sunday 7th May 
9.00 am Mass 
Reader: Wendy Everitt 
Eucharistic Minister: 
 

10.30 am Mass 
Reader:  
Eucharistic Minister:  
 
 
 
 

Coronation Breakfast 

Thank you to all who helped to make the Coronation Breakfast event such a 

great success.  Between the two Masses we had over 80 parishioners 

enjoying the breakfast feast and getting together with other parishioners. 

Thanks goes to James and Lucy for setting up the hall and to Grace, 

Annabelle, and Sheena for the delicious savoury food.  Thank you also to 

James for the cake.  

Every week James and Gerry kindly make tea, coffee, cakes and biscuits after 

both Sunday masses.  Please join them when you can, as it is a great way to 

get to know your fellow parishioners. 

Our next big get-together will be the feast of Corpus Christi which we will 

celebrate on Sunday 11th June with a Bring & Share lunchtime Buffet. More 

information on this event in the next couple of weeks.  

 

Rennie Grove Hospice 

“Thank you for your very kind donation of £114.70.  Your generosity is truly 
appreciated by everyone at Rennie Grove Hospice Care at this time; please 
accept this email as a receipt of the funds.  
  
We believe that everyone with a life-limiting illness should be able to live 
well for as long as possible and have the choice to die at home with their 
loved ones and your donation has enabled us to fund 3 hours of care.  
  
We particularly appreciate the hugely valued support of our local community 
and donations like yours. Your donation has helped our hospice-at-home 
nurses in Buckinghamshire who, in 2021-22, cared for   984 patients, made 
33,876 telephone calls and 7,603 visits to patients, travelling 137,420 miles 
to ensure patients and their families received the vital care and support they 
needed.  
  
We truly appreciate the hugely valued support of local organisations such as 
yours, and no-one can express what a difference it really makes better than 
our beneficiaries: “The team looking after my mum are a world-class act. 
They embraced us as a family, supported us through our darkest hours and 
empowered us to do whatever it took to care for mum. We created 
memories with the Rennie Grove team as mum truly loved them.  They 
brought joy and laughter with them and were always conscious of the 
emotional needs of the family.”  
  
Thank you again for making moments together matter for our patients and 
their families.   
  
Kindest regards 
Alison” 

 
MARY'S MEALS  

“Another huge thank you to everyone supporting Mary's Meals through 
prayers, actions and donations. In April with the drop-in event on 22nd, 
tea/coffee after 10am Mass that weekend and other donations, a total of 
£562 was raised and has been sent to the charity. Our next Open-Door event 
for Mary's Meals is planned to take place on Saturday 24th June and again 
everyone is invited. 
In the month of May, we are all invited to pray that the work of the charity 

continues to grow and more children are reached and helped. Resources are 

available on the charity website info@marysmeals.org.uk 

thank you again for all your support. " 

 

Dates for your Diary 

The Crochet & Knitting Group is growing in popularity and its next meeting is 

in the Hall on Wednesday 14th June at 2.00 pm. 
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